
MCHG ~ 2020 
3rd Quarter Newsletter  

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

 

  
 

 

 



-

-

 



  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

  



 

 

 

 
 

    



 

games! 

 

 

 

 





 

 

 
  



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

-
-

 
-

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 



-

-

 

 

Congrats on the promotion Kassie! One of our shining 
star Front Desk agents, Kassie Ayer is joining our sister 
hotel, Hampton Inn Augusta as an Operations Supervisor. 
Kassie has done some tremendous things since joining 
our team. She will be the first graduate of Hospitality 

 
                      We wish you the best! You rock! 








